
 

Coming in December 2024 

Kangaroo OMNI™ Feeding Pump 
 

 

Starting December 10, 2024 
the Kangaroo OMNI™ 
enteral feeding pump will 
replace the Kangaroo 
ePump ™ feeding system. 

 
This change is occurring due to 
supply shortages for current 
consumables and will affect 
staff across Southern Health-
Santé Sud currently using the 
Kangaroo ePump™ for feeding. 

 

Education & Training: 
• Pre-requisite LMS Module: Kangaroo Omni Demo 

o Once finished module > Return to Learning Plan > 
Select Complete to update records 

 

• Hands on training offered by Staff Development Educators 
• Train the Trainer Sessions for Educators/Super Users  


